ST. CHARLES OPTIMIST CLUB



Malume 14 James (March 2014

BRINGING OUT THE BEST IN KIDS

Volume 14 Issue 6 March 2014

CLUB OFFICERS

President

Mark Cook 636 724-4737

President-Elect

Jerry Reese

Vice-President

Jeff Marion

Secretary

Fred McGinley

636 639-1446

Treasurer David Borgmeyer

636 723-0275

Past=President

Mike Ebert 636 936-8066

BOARD MEMBERS

(Two-year Term)

Jean Kent 636 946-1331

Gerry Prinster

314 973-2928

Dale Westby

636 724-7693

(One-year Term)

Roger Deppe

636 723-1937

Ralph Sundermeier

636 724-5266

Hugh Orr

636 946-7111

EASTERN DISTRICT OFFICERS

Governor

Daniel E. Rothe bigdanrothe9543@yahoo.com

Secretary-Treasurer

Loretta Kelly

Lorettakelly21@gmail.com

Lt. Governor, Zone 8

Sara Cato

sfm2cato@charter.net

EDITOR Roger Deppe

636 723-1937 arogerd@sbcglobal.net

Asst. Editor Jean Kent

636 946-1331

jeanietravel@charter.net

Mailing Address

Optimist Club - St. Charles
P.O. Box 234
St. Charles, MO 63302

President's

Message

(A THOUGHT FOR THIS MONTH)
CONCERNING SERVICE...

"To aid and encourage the development of youth, in the belief that the giving of one's self in service to others will advance the well-being of humankind, community life, and the world."

SPAGHETTI DINNER SCHEDULED

Plans for this year's Annual Dinner are underway. Paul Hauser, Sharon North and Gerry Prinster are making plans for a profitable event. Placemat ads, workers, drivers and, of course, ticket sales are needed. Ticket sales are to be turned in to Paul Hauser or David Borgmeyer.

EMO DISTRICT RECOGNIZES DISTINGUISHED CLUB STATUS



President, Mark Cook presented the
Distinguished Club patches to Past President
Mike Ebert, Secretary-David Borgmeyer and
Treasurer - Paul Hauser for leading the club to
Distinguished Club status.

CONGRATULATIONS DR. GETTEMEIER

Dr. Gettemeier, principal of Hardin Middle School and Optimist Club member, was named Missouri Middle School Principal of the Year

MIDDLE SCHOOL SPELLING BEE WINNERS



The proud winners of the Middle School Spelling Bee are (L-R) Nevan Garner -3rd place (Jefferson), Alvin Alaphat - 2nd place (Hardin), Alyssa Schreiber - 1st place (Jefferson),

Thanks to Dulcie Coulliard, Ellen Parker, Dr. Jeff Marion and the School District for making this a memorable event for the students.

NOMINATION COMMITTEE APPOINTED

The President, Mark Cook, appointed the following members to select a slate of officers for the 2014-2015 Optimist Year: Chairman Dr. Jeff Marion , Roger Deppe, Gerry Prinster, Ralph Sundemeier, Dale Westby

The Annual Election will be held in April.

Please consider serving this year.

FEBRUARY O2Go WAS WELL ATTENDEND



Dr. Jeff Marion conducted a tour of the Lewis and Clark Technical - Vocational School on Thursday, February 19th. The Lewis and Clark campus serves the technical-vocational needs of students in St. Charles County. Students attending the school have been successful in entering the job market following graduation from high school. Ten members participated; pictured are Jean Kent, Ellen Parker, Jackie Borgmeyer, Carl Sandstedt, Hugh Orr and Dale Westby

BIRTHDAYS

Allyson Vangel-Malek 3/8 Mike Harrigan 3/22 Jack Ross 3/22 Clara Scott 3/28 ANNIVERSARIES

Randy/Carol Lightfoot 3/12

NOON MEETINGS

Tuesday 3/4

Middle School

Spelling Bee Winners

Tuesday 3/11

Kelly Karavousanos Baue Center

Hope & Healing

Tuesday 3/18

TBA

BOARD MEETING

Tuesday 3/25

TBA

<u>EVENTS</u> Spaghetti Dinner 4/25

* *

Pundmann Car Show 5/17

Fishing Derby 6/7

* *

Golf Tournament 6/9

June Cookout 6/21

* *

Fourth of July Float

July Cookout 7/19

* *

Sept Cookout 9/20

"PROMISE
YOURSELF
TO THINK ONLY
OF
THE BEST,
TO WORK ONLY

FOR THE BEST

TO EXPECT ONLY
THE BEST"

FRIEND OF YOUTH